
Public Notice 

There will be a regular Board Meeting of the Lookingglass 

Rural Fire District on November 10, 2021, at 7 pm, at the 

fire station, 7173 Lookingglass Rd, Roseburg, OR, 97471. 

541 679-5555. Lookingglassfire.org .  The public is welcome. 

Agenda items include: Monthly financial, communications, 

and Chief’s reports; Board member Director Books; 

upcoming grant opportunities; new website status. Due to 

Oregon mask mandate, masks will be required to be worn 

to enter fire station and attend meeting. 


